
SCV Camp 47 

Meeting Minutes June 2011 

June  6, 2011 

1900 Meeting Called To Order 

Invocation delivered by Lt Cdr Jim Thomas 

Color Sgts Scott led pledges 

Cdr Griffin read The Charge & welcomed guests. 

New Business: 

Compatriot Ollie Langford reported to the Camp on his participation in the HL Hunley awards presented to Battery Creek HS, 

Beaufort HS, Bluffton HS JROTC Programs. The Camp also sent an award to "Marine Military Academy" in Harlan, TX. 

Cdr Griffin spoke to the Camp re a monument being placed at Fort Pulaski in Savannah for the "Immortal 600." Anyone interested in 

making donations should check:  www.immortal600scv.webs.com  The floor was opened for discussion for the Camp to make a 

contribution to the effort. A motion was offered, seconded, and passed unanimously that we contribute $100.00 to the effort. 

Adjutant McElveen was tasked with mailing the contribution. 

Cdr Griffin awarded Past Commander Don Carlson his "10 Year Service Pin" for membership. 

Lt Cdr Thomas introduced the program for the evening - a "Show & Tell" of various artifacts & heirlooms brought in by various Camp 

members . This is the second year we have held this program, and once again, it proved to be very popular & well received.  

Treasurer  Report delivered by Adjutant McElveen. 

Barbara Wood from the UDC announced the recipient of their scholarship fund. This year it was awarded to Brianne Canady 

(daughter of Compatriot, & Past Commander Brian Canady) 

Compatriot Mike Keyserling spoke, offering tickets to the Alzheimer's Fundraiser . 

Past Commander Jody Henson spoke re an upcoming event on Hilton Head to commemorate the 150 Year Anniv of the Battle for 

Port Royal, and encouraged a strong Camp participation. The event will be held in November - further information will be coming. 

He also encouraged Camp members to send copies of any picture of Confederate Ancestors to be placed on the Camp web site. 

Compatriot Charles Stockell was recognized for his service on today, the Anniversary of D-Day. 

"Forward The Colors" was presented to Commander Paul Griffin. 

Door Prize won by Dean Cullison. 

Benediction delivered by Lt Cdr Jim Thomas. 

Dixie was sang.    Meeting Adjourned at approx 2015. 

Approx number in attendance: 30 

Minutes Recorded by Camp Adjutant Claude McElveen 


